
Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street· Portland, Ore. 97204 

January 28, 2020 

Public Utility Commission df Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street, S.E. 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 

RE: Supplemental Filing of Advice No. 19-36, Schedule 122, Renewable Resource 
Automatic Adjustment Clause 

Portland General Electric Company (PGE) submits this Supplemental Filing pursuant to 
Oregon Revised Statutes (ORSs) 757.205, 757 .210 and 469A.120, and Oregon 
Administrative Rules (OARs) 860-022-0025 and 860-022-0030, for filing proposed tariff 
sheets associated with Tariff P.U.C. No. 18. PGE initially filed Advice No. 19-36 on 
December 10, 2019. PGE is submitting this Supplemental Filing at the request of Staff 
due to Dockets UE 370 and UE 372 being consolidated therefore, PGE extends the 
effective date from August 1, 2020 to September 1, 2020. 

All sheets remain as previously filed. 

To satisfy the requirements of OAR 860-022-0025(2) and OAR 860-022-0030(1), PGE 
responds as follows : 

PGE estimates th~f approximately 900,000 Cost of Service (COS) customers will be 
impacted by this overall $205,000 or 0.01 % increase in COS revenues from the proposed 
Schedule 122 prices. A typical Schedule 7 customer consuming 800 kWh monthly will 
see a bill increase of $0.02 or 0.02%. 

Please direct any questions regarding this filing to Stefan Cristea at (503) 464-8033 or 
Andrew Speer at (503) 464-7486. 

Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email address 
pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com 

Sincerely, 

Robert Macfarlane 
Manager, Pricing & Tariffs 


